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Stone, Derek

To: Gail Baird
Subject: RE: FW: The Canteen Licensing Application

Gail 

Noted 

I will add you to the list of others 

Regards 

Derek 

From: Gail Baird 
Sent: 19 May 2016 14:11 
To: Stone, Derek 
Subject: Fwd: FW: The Canteen Licensing Application 

Dear Derek 

I agree with the same objection (email) from the Hilary Tyler, Chair of FOOPA, 19 May 2016 12:11. 

I do object to off sales for the same reasons.

Yours

Gail Baird
Deputy Chair FOOPA
Local resident: 131 High Street, PO1 2HW

Kind regards 
Gail 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Hilary.Tyler < > 
Date: Thu, May 19, 2016 at 12:12 PM 
Subject: FW: The Canteen Licensing Application 
To: "Gail Baird  

Thanks Gail, 

FYI 

Hilary 
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From: Hilary.Tyler  
Sent: 19 May 2016 12:11 
To: 'Derek.Stone  
Subject: The Canteen Licensing Application 

  

Dear Derek, 

  

Gail has forwarded a copy of your email as I could not find the application on the Council’s website.  I live 
locally so in a personal capacity as well I request that conditions be imposed restricting the sale of alcohol to 
wine and beer to those eating meals on the premises, with a start time of Noon and finishing by 9pm.  Since 
the seaward outside area is accessible from the beach at low tide similar concerns arise as for other tables 
outside the premises.  Alcohol related nuisance is prevalent in the Hotwalls and Beach area, and alcohol 
consumption was a factor in at least one drowning there, so to make it any more readily available would be 
irresponsible.  I would prefer off sales to be prohibited completely for the same reasons, but if that is not 
possible should be restricted to diners taking away partially consumed bottles. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Hilary A. G. Tyler (Miss) 

  

Chairman Friends of Old Portsmouth Association 

  

 




